
Selectmen’s Minutes        November 9, 2015 

Library 

 

Present:  Chair Lisa J. O’Donnell, Selectman Susan Gould-Coviello, Selectman David A. Doane, 

Town Administrator Brendhan Zubricki, and Selectmen’s Assistant Pamela J. Witham. 

 

Also Present:  Town Clerk Christina Wright and Librarian Debbie French. 

 
 

Chair O’Donnell called the meeting to order at 7:30 a.m. in the Library on Martin Street and 

announced that the Board would hear Public Comment. No one offered any comment. 

 

In other business, Mr. Zubricki reviewed the motions for the articles on the November 16, 2015 

Fall Town Meeting Warrant. Following discussion of the articles, a motion was made and 

seconded to move to indefinitely postpone Article 4 at the Fall Town Meeting. Chair O’Donnell 

and Selectman Doane voted in favor of the motion and Selectman Gould-Coviello voted against 

the motion. The motion carried. The Board stated that, based on the public comment received to 

date, more input and further study of the subject is needed. The matter may be addressed at a 

special public forum and/or a future Town Meeting. It was agreed that Mr. Zubricki would 

include an announcement of the postponement of Article 4 and the Board’s plan to revisit the 

issue in his Code Red message reminding residents about the November 16th Special Town 

Meeting. 

 

A motion was made, seconded, and unanimously voted to approve a request from Police Chief 

Silva to promote David J. Landry to fill the position of Police Officer – Part Time. Mr. Landry 

has been a Special Police Officer of the Town since 2014. The Selectmen signed his appointment 

card. 

 

There being no further business before the Board, a motion was made, seconded, and 

unanimously voted to adjourn the meeting at 8:10 a.m. 

 

Documents used during this meeting include the following:  None. 

 

 

 

       Prepared by: ______________________ 

         Pamela J. Witham 

 

 

Attested by: ______________________________ 

  Susan Gould-Coviello 

 


